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					As	summer	begins,	and	we	start	off	on	our	separate	ways	for	this	summer,	it	is	
with	great	pleasure	that we	can	announce	the	Executive	Board	of	B’nai	B’rith	
Educators	Unit	#5290 for the 2018–2020 term.		Thank	you	to	everyone for 
assisting in making this organization a success!!	

MAZEL	TOV			MAZEL	TOV			MAZEL	TOV		
																		President																																														Judith	Gerben	Lundy	

																		Vice	President/Events																								Jill	Solar	

																		Vice	President/Membership												Suzanne	Newman	

																		Vice	President																																					Alyssa	Heeneke	

																		Vice	President																																					Melissa	Blatstein	

																		Treasurer																																													Alice	Heller	

																		Recording	Secretary																										Sharon	Bornstein	

																		Corresponding	Secretary																		Larry	Sperling	

																		Chaplin																																																	Donald	Wittenberg	

																		Counselor																																												Renée	Flehinger 	

	

Check	your	emails	for	an	invitation	to	the	Executive	Board’s	Installation	
Ceremony	in	the	fall.	We	hope	to	see	all	members	in	attendance.	

HAVE	A	WONDERFUL	AND	RELAXING	SUMMER	
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